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I am very pleased that President Obama has nominated Stephanie O’Sullivan to be the Principal 
Deputy Director of National Intelligence for the ODNI.  
 
Ms. O’Sullivan has been a stalwart in the Intelligence Community, whose reputation for 
innovation, leadership and management are revered by all who have had the honor of working 
with her.  
 
Following Senate consideration, I look forward to Ms. O’Sullivan joining our efforts to keep 
America secure.  

# # # 


